
Head: A S Naismith Have a lovely half term break!  18 Oct 2019 

 

 

   
 

  

 Nursery   Thursday 17th October £87.00 raised so far! 
 Reception     Thursday 21st November 
 Year 1   Thursday 23rd January 
 Year 2   Thursday13th February 
 Year 3   Thursday 19th March 
 Year 4   Thursday 30th April 
 Year 5   Thursday 21st May 
 Year 6   Thursday 18th June 

 
Any cakes that are left over will be sold on the Friday after school. 

 Macmillan Coffee Morning - Thursday 29th September  
£227.00 raised. 

 International Evening – Friday 4th October   
over £400 raised. 

 Annual General Meeting – Wednesday 16th October  
 

 Coffee Morning – Monday 11th November at 9.00am 
 

 Cinema Night – Thursday 14th November  
 

 Christmas Bazaar – Friday 13th December 
 

 School Disco – Thursday 6th February 
 

 Pancake Day – Tuesday 25th February  
 

 Easter Fair – Thursday 2nd April 
 

 Adult Event – Theme yet to be confirmed (Early May) 
 

 Eid Celebration – To be confirmed 
 

 Summer Fete – Saturday 4th July 
 

 Tuck Shop – every Friday after school (ice lollies will be available 
in the warmer months.). 

 

http://www.floragardens.lbhf.sch.uk/
http://www.floragardens.lbhf.sch.uk/
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At the end of term, the class with the highest 
attendance will win a special trip! 

Year Group % of Attendance 

Reception 88.5% 

Year 1 95.3% 

Year 2 97% 

Year 3 95.2% 

Y4 93.6% 

Year 5 97.3% 

Year 6 95.3% 

Totals 94.7% 
 

Every Tuesday 3.30 – 4.30pm,  
starting Tuesday 29th October. 
Book and pay for for a place on  
Sims Pay. Classes are led by a 

certified children’s yoga teacher and 
cost £32 for 8 weeks of yoga. Available 

for pupils from Reception to Y6. 

Breakfast Club is open from 7:45am on a daily 
basis during term and a variety of food is served 
until 8:30am. The cost is £1.50 per day, although 
if your child is entitled to free school meals (not 
universal infant free school meals) the cost is 

reduced to 50p per day. 
The school is currently working with the Local 

Authority following their announcement regarding 
free breakfast provision for all primary pupils and 

will update you after the half term break. 

Mrs Aboiralor is collecting plastic milk 
bottle tops for charity! 

Please save them up and take them to 
her in the Nursery classroom.  

  

Our Year 5 & 6 farmers had the most wonderful 
week away at Nethercott Farm. They had mixed 
weather, including plenty of sunshine. They are 

returning very happy, with lots of amazing 
memories and stories to tell! 

 

It’s Ruby fundraising day on 
Friday 1st November. 

Pupils can wear red clothing 
and bring a donation of your 

choice for charity. 
 

Classes will also be creating 
artwork which will be on sale 

after school for donations.  
 

Money will be split between 
British Heart Foundation and 

the School.  

 
Nursery – Mia 

Reception – Mikael 
Year 1 – Sibel 

Year 2 – Danya 
Year 3 – Eldana 
Year 4 – Aaliyah 

Year 5 – Raya 
Year 6 – Ciham 

 
 


